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Memorandum

To:  Campus Events

From: Maureen Bagge Fowler, Director of EH & S
Date: September 18, 2019

Re:  Use of Balloons at Framingham State University

For various environmental, health, safety, and maintenance reasons, Framingham State
University restricts the use of balloons on campus.

Qutdoor
Balloons of any kind are not permitted on Framingham State University grounds.

Indoor
Latex balloons and/or balloons inflated with helium are prohibited.

With the approval of the Director of Environmental Health and Safety or the Coordinator
of Campus Events, non-latex balloons that are inflated with a substance that does not
cause them to float are permitted in University buildings. Balloons should be retrieved
following the event, deflated, and properly disposed of.

Please include in your Campus Event Policies.



